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From: Hugh Wilson
To: Shannon Hayden
Subject: RE: Tyhee NWT Corp - Letter to MVEIRB
Date: November-29-12 2:56:39 PM


Shannon:


Thanks for the note,  I am out of the country  till December 17th  and will get back to you either by
letter or a phone call.  OK?
Regards:
Hugh
 
From: Shannon Hayden [mailto:shayden@reviewboard.ca] 
Sent: November-29-12 2:24 PM
To: Hugh Wilson
Subject: RE: Tyhee NWT Corp - Letter to MVEIRB
 
Good afternoon Hugh,
Since receiving this letter in August, I have not heard from you or other Tyhee representatives
regarding the submission of an updated project description or IR responses. Would it be possible
to have another update regarding the anticipated timelines for these submissions?
Thank you,
 
Shannon Hayden
 
Environmental Assessment Officer
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Yellowknife, Northwest Territories
Ph: 867-766-7066
Toll Free: 1-866-912-3472 (NWT/Nunavut/Yukon only)
Email shayden@reviewboard.ca
Fax: 867-766-7074
Web: reviewboard.ca
 
 
 
From: Hugh Wilson [mailto:hugh@tyhee.com] 
Sent: August-16-12 4:45 PM
To: Shannon Hayden
Subject: Tyhee NWT Corp - Letter to MVEIRB
 
Shannon:
Please see the attached in response to your earlier e-mails.  Once you have reviewed the letter, I
wouldn’t mind having a chat with you on next steps.  Please acknowledge receipt.
 
Regards:
Hugh



mailto:hugh@tyhee.com

mailto:shayden@reviewboard.ca

mailto:shayden@reviewboard.ca

mailto:hugh@tyhee.com



